
Dietitians Week 2016 
6 - 10 June. SASPEN joining the British Dietetic Association's Global 
initiative for the 3rd year in a row. 
 

 

We are super excited..... This year is going to be even bigger and better. We are giving 150 Resource Packs away to 

hospitals/practices. (First come first serve) 

 

Contact us to order one (for free) for Dietitians Week 2016 at saspen@imagomedia.co.za 


